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CIRCULAR

Sub: Implementation of uniforms for students in the
Government and Government Aided Colleges under the
purview of the Directorate of Higher Education.

The Directorate of Higher Education has decided to
implement wearing of uniforms for students in the Government and
Government Aided Colleges under the purview of the Directorate of

Higher Education from the Academic year 2024-25.

The implementation of uniforms for students in the Colleges

shall have following benefits:

1. It shall positively impact the educational environment in the
Colleges.

2. It shall foster a sense of belonging among students and can lead
to a reduction in distractions related to clothing choices.

3. It shall bridge the gaps in socio-economic disparities among
students by standardizing attire, create an inclusive atmosphere
where all students feel equal, irrespective of their background.

4. It shall prepare students for a professional atmosphere,

instilling a sense of responsibility and self-discipline.

Specifications with regards to the uniforms shall be decided

by the respective Colleges.
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The expenditure towards uniforms of the students is not

covered under the pattern of assistance.

All the principals of the Government and Government Aided
Colleges under the Directorate of Higher Education are directed to
implement the wearing of uniforms in their respective colleges for
the students enrolled under NEP programmes from the beginning

of the even Semester of Academic year 2024-25,

This issues with the approval of the Government.
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(Bhushan K. Savoikar)
Director of Higher Education

Copy to:
1. The OSD to Hon’ble Chief Minister/Education Minister of
Goa.
2. All the Principals of Government and Government Aided
Colleges.
3. Office file.
4. Guard file.



